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PROGRESSIVE DEMOCRATS OF BENICIA URGE SOLANO VOTERS TO OPPOSE EAST 
SOLANO PLAN/CALIFORNIA FOREVER DEVELOPMENT

BENICIA – The Progressive Democrats of Benicia (“PDB”) stand with the Solano Together 
coalition of individuals and organizations, including the Greenbelt Alliance, Solano County 
Orderly Growth Committee, Center for Biological Diversity, Sierra Club California, and others, in 
opposing the California Forever’s East Solano Plan.

PDB’s mission is to promote equity, justice, and environmental stewardship in our community. 
We advocate for democratically determined, sustainable, and inclusive solutions that honor 
both the needs of Benicia and Solano County residents and the preservation of our natural 
environment. 

The proposed development by California Forever contradicts these core principles. The project’s 
glossy marketing and recent rebranding cannot hide the reality that its leaders have failed to 
fully answer questions about how to provide for the Solano County community's present and 
future needs. PDB must therefore urge a “NO” vote on the initiative, should it qualify to 
appear on the November ballot.

PDB acknowledges the urgent need for affordable housing for Californians; however, California 
Forever has provided no clear commitment to addressing this issue, referring to home prices in 
the millions. The East Solano Plan also risks vital water and land resources, our air quality, and 
the future of Solano County’s agricultural economy without adequately addressing serious 
infrastructural concerns around the city's accessibility or impacts to neighboring cities. 
Moreover, California Forever’s East Solano Plan ballot measure threatens to cause irreversible 
damage to Solano County’s unique conservation areas and jeopardize the future of some of 
California's most resilient farms and rangelands. Finally, the nature of the proposed city’s 
governance is unclear, generating real concerns about whether residents in this new city will 
have the ability to participate democratically in their governance.

The Progressive Democrats of Benicia urge voters to support the development of genuinely 
affordable housing, safeguard our environment, and protect Solano County’s democratic 
values and future by voting NO on the California Forever/East Solano Plan measure in 
November.
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